
 

 

Library Advisory Committee 

Meeting Discussion Minutes  

(No Quorum) 

 
May 11, 2010                                                      Valley View Library 

5:00 PM                                   SeaTac, WA 
 

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by Zenetta Young at 5:00 p.m. 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Vice-Chair Harlan Feinstein and John Glover 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: Chair Cheryl Forbes and Jacqueline Krutz. 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF PRESENT: Zenetta Young, Administrative Assistant II 
 

GUESTS PRESENT: None  
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: No quorum to approve minutes 
 

REPORTS: 
 

Chairperson: No report given. 
 

Friends of the Library: No report given 
 

City of SeaTac: Ms. Young reported Mr. Francisco Ebreo was interviewed by City of SeaTac Mayor Anderson to fill 

the vacant Library Committee position. The city will participate in green your files day on Wednesday, May 12, 2010.  

The annual photo exhibit is now on display at SeaTac City Hall on both the 1
st
 and 3

rd
 floors. An awards reception will 

be held Thursday, May 27, 2010 at 6:30 pm in the Council Chambers. City Hall will be closed Friday, May 28, 2010 

for a mandatory furlough day. The remaining furlough days for 2010 are May 28
th
 and November 12

th
, 2010.  The 

SeaTac Community Center will maintain minimum staffing in order to remain open for the senior lunch program and 

Parks Maintenance will have an employee to staff the opening and closing of parks, parks restrooms, and for trash 

pick-up. Police Officers and Firefighters will not be furloughed. The International Festival has been scheduled for June 

25
th
 thru 27

th
, 2010, with the parade on Saturday, June 26, 2010.  

 

Valley View Library/New Business: Mr. Greeley reported there have been difficulties integrating the Renton and 

King County Library Systems (KCLS). Staff from Valley View library has been going to Renton to assist in the set-up 

process. The library will not have an entry in this years’ International Festival parade. The summer reading program is 

entitled “Make A Splash Read”. The Friends group is assisting with the purchase of t-shirts for library staff with the 

summer reading program logo. A member of the Redmond Friends group is planning to visit and write reviews of local 

King County libraries, the reviews can be accessed on the KCLS website.  

 

 

Around The Table: None. 
 

Other Announcement:  Next scheduled library meetings September 14, 2010, and November 9, 2010. 

 

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 6:06 p.m. 


